October 7, 1971

Ukaithaim Billet Gesher Foundation 96 Greene Street New York, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Billet:

Your latest The Jerusalem Letter was very interesting and made informative and enjoyable reading.

I am curious as to the identity of the man whom you mention on page 4, by the name of Rabbi Norman Lamm. It will be quite interesting if we were related since hettoop according to the report, teaches at Yeshiva University. I tried to locate him at the Synagogue you mention, the West Side Jewish Centerand I learned from them that he was rabbi there for 10 months in 1952.

If you consact him, please ask him to call me.

If you have other things of gupertantemportance to do, do them.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:cw